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HILDENBOROUGH CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL
“I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me,” (Philippians 4:13) so that I can be the best that I can be, for myself, for others and for God.



Friday 27th May 2022


Dear Parents/Carers, 

Stationery for 2022/23 Academic Year

We have made the decision to provide each child with a pencil case from the start of the new academic year. This year, we have ordered huge quantities of pencils, glue sticks etc. and this cost is becoming unattainable. Providing each child with a pencil case will ensure that they take greater care of and responsibility for the stationery items they are provided with. The pencil case we will be providing is as follows:
[image: ]


200 x 100mm
Assorted colours






Following lots of requests from pupils to be allowed to bring in their own pencil case and stationery, we have made the decision to allow this. However, the pencil case must be no larger than the one pictured above to ensure that they fit on tables and are not a distraction. Inside the pencil case, children will require the following stationery items (although these can be provided by school if you wish): 
· pencil
· blue handwriting pen (KS2 only)
· sharpener
· rubber
· ruler 
· Pritt glue stick 

All other stationery, e.g. colouring pencils, colouring pens etc., will be provided by school. 

Please make it clear to your child that pencil cases and stationery brought in from home will be their responsibility and that they must look after them carefully to ensure items are not lost or damaged. We would encourage you to name all items. 

In order to gauge how many school pencil cases/ stationery items are required, can you please complete the following form to let us know if you would like your child to have a school pencil case and stationery, or if you intend to provide this from home. The form will close on Friday 27th May 2022. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=j3Yc0nyYeUWkS5iPEzwB2TXGqjMVJQRGjxNZOJWRWydUQzhMWjNEWUs2VkJHTDEzT0JMMFJVWUhNRy4u 
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Whilst we had planned for this to start from the beginning of the new academic year, we are happy for children to bring in their own pencil cases and stationery from the start of term 6, should they wish too. However, this must be in line with the requirements above. Any pencil cases/ stationery deemed unsuitable will be sent home. 


Kind regards,

Ruth Ardrey
Headteacher
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